
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Company Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Subject: Concern Regarding Noise Pollution from Ongoing Construction 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the significant noise pollution resulting from the 

construction operations taking place at [specific location]. As a resident of [your neighborhood 

or area], the persistent noise has been affecting the quality of life for myself and my family. 

The construction work, which often begins early in the morning and extends late into the 

evening, has created an environment that is disruptive and challenging for day-to-day activities, 

including working from home, children's studies, and general peace within our community. 

We understand that construction is necessary for development, but we request that measures be 

implemented to mitigate the noise during evenings and weekends. Your attention to this matter 

would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for considering our concerns. I look forward to your response and a resolution to this 

issue. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


